Dear Applicant,

Role of Headteacher Corpus Christi Catholic Primary School, Weston-super-Mare

Thank you for your interest in the headteacher role at Corpus Christi Catholic Primary School for a September 2025 start.

Corpus Christi Catholic Primary School is located near the sea in Weston-super-Mare with circa 200 pupils on roll. The school serves a catchment area covering the Parishes of Corpus Christi, Our Lady of Lourdes and St Joseph’s Churches in Weston-super-Mare and Our Lady of the Apostles Church in Cheddar

The Local Governing Committee are seeking to appoint a Headteacher who will continue to lead the school on their journey of continuous improvement. We seek to appoint someone who will live out our school vision and values.

[bookmark: _Toc103342761]What We Can Offer You
· Our pupils are friendly, welcoming and enjoy coming to school. They are well motivated learners and engage in all aspects of school life.  
· We enjoy a warm and vibrant school community, with pupils from all walks of life and many parts of the world.  
· A dedicated, passionate and hardworking staff who constantly strive to provide an excellent education for the pupils in their care.
· A network of support from the Trust and all the other headteachers.
· A small, supportive and effective Local Governing Committee who will collaborate with the head in realising the Vision and Values.
· Excellent career development opportunities 
· [bookmark: _Hlk100249770]Handover and transition support.

Visits to the school are highly recommended please contact the central team via telephone on 01278 226 006 choosing option 1 or send an email to recruitment@thedcet.com 
 
You can also use these links to find out more about the school https://www.corpuschristiweston.co.uk/
and the Trust https://www.thedcet.com/ 

If you would like to apply, please visit https://www.thedcet.com/vacancies/ to complete an online application.
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The closing date for applications is 9th May 2025 at 12.00 noon. Shortlisting of candidates will take place on 9th May  2025 and interviews will be held Weeks Beginning either 2025 12th May or 19th May 2025

Thank you again for your interest in the post and I look forward to receiving your application.
Yours faithfully,



Gerard Bromley and Theresa Dyke
Chair and Vice Chair of the Local Governing Committee
